R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #< -89-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Narcise
<johniesan@juno.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:15 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Contro! Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

John Narcise

417 Des Plaines Ave Unit 725

Forest Park, IL 60130-4437
(224) 587-6544



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #- -90-

Therriault, John

R S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jeffrey Sanders
<yellowstart5@yahoo.com>
Sent: : Friday, January 17, 2014 12:15 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023 X

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Poliution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Jeffrey Sanders

1577 Winnetka Rd

Glenview, IL 60025-1821
(847) 657-6431



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #- -91-

Therriault, John

S
From: Environment Iiinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Philip Lohrmann
: <philip.lohrmann@live.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:15 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

illinois Poliution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water '

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Philip Lohrmann

2301 SW 4th St

Battle Ground, WA 98604-3043
(360) 666-2972



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #3 -92-
Therriault, John

B S S iz
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Anne Griffin <turtletyme6886
' @yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:34 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, iL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IIMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Anne Griffin

62024-1623



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #- -93-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kevin Sheridan
<kevin@sheridancontract.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:49 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Iliinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why ! fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. ‘

Thank you for standing up for lHlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Kevin Sheridan

3516 N Paulina St

Chicago, IL 60657-1227
(773) 529-5859



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #d -94-

Therriault, John

R R
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sheridan Donofrie
‘ <sdonofrie@me.com> -
Sent: , Friday, January 17, 2014 1:05 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
_Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sheridan Donofrie

60440-1147



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #- -95-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sheridan Donofrie
: <sdonofrie@me.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 1:05 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: :

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the heaith of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sheridan Donofrie

60440-1147



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #< -96-

Therriault, l.‘lohn

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Rinder
‘ <maryrinder@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 1:19 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for the health of lilinoisans, the environment and our rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Mary Rinder

923 N Grove Ave

Oak Park, IL60302-1341
(708) 524-9243



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT ud -97-

Therriault, John

G
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mark Lickerman
<markblairlicke2@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 1:19 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

fllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

1 am writing in su.pport of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms. :

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
As one of your former campaign volunteers | urge you to support this proposal for the health the people of our state!

Sincerely,

Mark Lickerman
712 W Diversey Pkwy
Chicago, IL 60614-6222



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT 4 -98-

Therriault, John

Lo s e

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Perry Johnson <pwj227
: @comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 2:05 AM

To: Therriault, John -

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph $t.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening fequirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--iImproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from

" surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Perry Johnson

60053-3005
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #Q -99-

l‘herriault, John

A o
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carla Womack
. <crusso1957@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 4:50 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

{llinois Pollution Contro!l Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for filinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Carla Womack

2601 Lynnville Ct

Lindenwood, IL 61049-9721
(815) 263-8173
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--100-

Therriault, .:.’Ohn

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Louise Friedenson
<layalah45@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 5:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation

across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from. .

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Louise Friedenson

9348 Home Cir

Des Plaines, IL 60016-5193
" (847) 827-1958

12



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--101-
Therriault, John

i e
From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kevin Houldsworth
’ <kevinhouldsworth@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why [ fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Kevin Houldsworth

6339 N Glenwood Ave
Chicago, IL 60660-1303
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #-102-

Therriault, John

oo s o

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Terry Gatchell
<terrygatchell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Hllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollutionb Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from. '

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Terry Gatchell

623 Sheridan Rd Apt 3
Evanston, IL 60202-4781
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--103-

Therriault, John

St s S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carol Mc Kinny
: <cmckinny@ameritech.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:50 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Poliution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
- Sincerely,

Carol Mc Kinny

1044 Harms Ave

Libertyville, IL 60048-2568
(847) 680-6506
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT 4d-104-

Therriault, John

B s R s

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Christy Wiegand
<waddle33@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:50 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them:.

Thank you for standing up for llinois’s rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Christy Wiegand

20340 Little Creek Dr
Noblesville, IN 46062-7939
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--105-

Therriault, John

=0 R
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sonia Masur
) <sunmasur@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:50 AM
To: Therriauit, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Controi Board,

1 am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Sonia Masur

630 Forest Ave

Evanston, IL 60202-2549
{(847) 328-7830
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--106-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carol Green
' <carol@carolgreen.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 7:50 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Iilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factdry farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. :

Thank you for standing up for linois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Carol Green

220 Kenmar
Efburn, IL 60119-0000
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #<-107-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Erik Sander
: <erik_sander@sbcglobal.net> '

Sent: - Friday, January 17, 2014 7:50 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why [ fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Erik Sander

4324 Maple Ave

Brookfield, IL 60513-2318
(708) 485-4859
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--108-

Therriault, John

Locon i ainy S

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Dan Novak <dan-
‘ novak@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Poliution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are goodqﬁrst steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Dan Novak

551 W Surf St

Chicago, IL 60657-6020
(773) 525-0170
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--109-

Therriault, John

RS S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Beatriz Baldan
' <beatriz@mbdiic.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM
To: Therriault, john
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Beatriz Baldan

1430 Brickell Bay Dr

Miami, FL 33131-3612
(305) 878-4880

21



'

R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #2-110-

Therriault, John

R s
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel Kelly
’ <kells49@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois’s rivers and streams.
Our Water is so important to us. Forcing factory farms to clean up could help bring about other changes to an industry
that does not have enough controls over their actions. '

Sincerely,
Daniel Kelly
424 1/2 Ridge Rd

Wilmette, IL 60091-2471
(847) 256-3433
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--111-

Therriault, John

oo

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Edward Marx
’ <emarx1002@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why [ fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Edward Marx

231 S Villa Ave

Villa Park, IL 60181-2933
(630) 758-0032
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R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT 4d-112-

Therriault, John

R

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Peter Kurrasch
' <kurrasch@cyanotrance.net>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

1 am writing in support of the Ill'inois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Poliution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Peter Kurrasch

514 S Hale St
Palatine, IL 60067-6917
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Therriault, John

e S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Katherine Alberti
' <katyalo@mac.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Poliution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public’s right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Katherine Alberti

1837 W Eddy St Apt 2

Chicago, IL 60657-1006
(330) 285-2570
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S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Clare Kirkpatrick
' <evclarel@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 8:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Poilution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Hlinois Poliution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Clare Kirkpatrick

1036 Maple Ave

Evanston, IL 60202-1238
{847) 328-8265
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Therriault, John

i
From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentitlinois.org> on behalf of Mary Huddleston
<isabelixchel@®hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

In the past 5 years, we have seen such dramatic increases in massive contamination/sickness that has arisen from
poliution from these types of companies.

Our waters are our most precious and irreplaceable resources. Without water, we will ALL die! Please protect the
citizens of IL.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
. Sincerely,
Mary Huddleston

4740 N Malden St
Chicago, L. 60640-4808
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Therriault, John

o
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gloria Araya
' Quinlan <gloria_araya@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

Hliinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Gloria Araya Quinlan

4714 W Berteau Ave Apt 2w
Chicago, IL 60641-1836
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Therrtault, John

S
From: Environment lilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Linda Bergwall
: <lbergwall@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 11:50 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lllinois Poliution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

1 would like to see small local farmers encouraged and supported.
Factory farms are out to make money, not to create sustainable agriculture that is good for people and the environment.

Sincerely,
Linda Bergwall

19021 Chestnut Ave
Country Club Hills, IL 60478-5723
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Therriault, John

R o
‘From: , " Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elizabeth M. Postell
: <bampostell@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014
llinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
- 1 am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Elizabeth M. Postell

425 Davis St Unit 909
Evanston, IL 60201-4825
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Therriault, John

S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Arlene Tillotson
' <artillot@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

lan 17,2014

{llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing i.n support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for llinois’s rivers and streams.
We really need to protect them for our well being and for the future.

Sincerely,

Arlene Tillotson

711 S River Rd

Des Plaines, IL 60016-4768
- (847) 297-0691
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Therriault, John

TR
From: ' Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Marita Kuhl
<mkuhi35468@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Controi Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. '

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Marita Kuhl

1815 Asbury Ave
Evanston, iL 60201-3503
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Therriault, John

T
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Megan Klein
: <kleinmeganj@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 11:07 AM
To: Therriault, John .
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Megan Klein

60611
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of David Petersen
<petersen_dave@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:50 AM

To: Therriault, John .

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
David Petersen

1046 Carol St
Downers Grove, IL 60516-2827
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Therriault, John

R
From: Environment Ilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Diana Beck
: <dbeck@knox.edu>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:50 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan'17, 2014

Hlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Diana Beck

1159 Florence Ave

Galesburg, IL 61401-2946
(309) 342-0113
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Therriault, John
oot

From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joseph Dorenbos
<joedorenbos@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:50 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

!Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Joseph Dorenbos

1439 Maple Ave

Berwyn, IL 60402-1252
(708) 749-9440

10



R2012-023, FILED 1/17/14 - COMMENT #--125-

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Eileen Soderstrom
<soder606@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:21 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lltinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Eileen Soderstrom

2204 W Greenleaf Ave

Chicago, IL 60645-4804
(773) 761-3199
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Robert Komorous
<rkomorous@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:20 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to: : ‘

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollutionis coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Robert Komorous

2290 Nichols Rd

Arlington Heights, IL 60004-1127
(847) 991-0331
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ron Nowicki
<ronnowicki@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the [llinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water :

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Ron Nowicki

907 Summit St
Downers Grove, IL 60515-4924
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Therriault, John

S S i i
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Christina Kappaz
<ckappaz@mac.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 10:20 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 17,2014

Hlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. :

Thank you for sfanding up for Hiinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Christina Kappaz

624 Hinman Ave Apt 2
Evanston, Il 60202-4622
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